November 16, 2022

Tooele Transcript Bulletin Office

58 North Main

Tooele, UT 84074

Subject: Notice of public hearing

Please publish the following notice in legal notices on December 7th and 14th, 2022. 
Notice is hereby given that the North Tooele Fire Protection Service District will hold a public budget hearing on December 15, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at the Stansbury Park Fire Station, 179 Country Club, Stansbury Park, UT.  A copy of the 2022 amended budget and the 2023 final budget are available for public review Monday – Friday 9:00 am – 5:00 pm at 179 Country Club, UT for seven days prior to the public hearing. 
Dated this 16th day of November, 2022
Cassandra Ray
Administrative Chief
